VIKING 2 VIKING Tutoring Program

At our last NHS meeting, we awarded Seaera Sander one of our “Member of the Month” awards for this very idea!  Seaera, Dr. McLean, Mr. Rogers, Mr. Adams and I (Mrs. Flurry) have had two meetings regarding this already and now we are READY TO GET STARTED!  Here are the highlights:
· The success of student-led tutoring is invaluable.  Sometimes you just don’t listen to teachers, get along with them, or just don’t understand their “language.”
· Mr. Rogers let us know that student failure rate is highest in English, math and science.  
· The students who need tutoring can be ANYONE in the West population, from AP students like you, to freshmen needing help with basic academic skills.
· Seminar will be the time to do this- especially READ IN from 1:10-1:50 in the library… this way everyone gets 40 minutes of regular seminar time as well.
· Please note- because tutoring will be taking place during seminar’s READ IN, we are asking that FMP’s not apply for the tutoring positions- we don’t want to interfere with the FM Program.
· We strongly believe that the tutors- that’s YOU- should be given service hours for each seminar in which you tutor (even though it is during school hours)


You’re interested in this new opportunity?  So now what?
1. SIGN UP ON THE LIST OUTSIDE ROOM 27
2. When available, we will give you an application to become a tutor.  It is in the process of being created.
3. You will be invited to a Tutor Training Meeting
4. Those in need of tutoring will sign up through the Counseling Office, given a special Viking 2 Viking seminar pass, then that pass will be sent to you so you know there is a tutoring appointment on that day.
5. Mr. Rogers and Counseling Department will keep track of hours served.
6. Feel good that you have helped to contribute to another student’s academic understanding and eventual success 
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